THE MOST REVEREND
Protocol No. 68549 GREGORY ]. HARTMAYER, OFM CONV.

Friday 4 December, 2020

The Most Reverend Fulgence Muteba Mugalu
Bishop of Kilwa-Kasenga

President, Council for Administration
Catholic University of Congo

Avenue de I'Université n° 2

B.P. 1534 Kinshasa - Limete

Your Excellency,
Peace and all good things!

[ received your letter of 5 October 2020 informing me of the exciting initiative to open a school of
medicine at the Catholic University of Congo. I understand that Father Jean Ikanga has been
authorized to raise funds for the project here in the United States. Father Jean and a group of
enthusiastic Catholics engaged in assisting him have met with my staff.

I am pleased to express the support of the Archdiocese of Atlanta in this invaluable endeavor
with a leadership gift of $10,000, which is being wired to the Catholic University of Congo account
at the Institute for the Works of Religion at the Vatican with a memo designating it for the school
of medicine per your instructions.

On behalf of the people of God in the Archdiocese of Atlanta and my brother bishops, you may
be assured of my prayers for the success of this effort and for all those in your extraordinary
pastoral care.

With personal regards, Your Excellency, may I remain,

Fratggnally yours in Christ,

Most Reverend Gregory ]. Hartmayer, O.F.M Conv.
Archbishop of Atlanta

cc:  David Spotanski
Fr. Jean Ikango (via email)
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